
This year marks the 30th anniversary of the
Lowell Youth Activities Program (LYAP), a non-
profit affiliate of the Lowell Housing Authority
(LHA), and we would love for you to join us in
celebrating this monumental occasion! 

Please join us for light hors d’oeuvres and a cash
bar at our annual Philip L. Shea Scholarship
Awards Reception:

PHILIP L. SHEA
ANNUAL SCHOLARSHIP

AWARDS RECEPTION

LYAP President

Katie Sadlier

With Gratitude,

Dear Friends,

WHEN:   
                

WHERE:

Thursday, June 20th
5-7pm
Dragonfly Cafe 
165 Thorndike St.
Lowell, MA 

We look forward to recognizing our Public Housing and Section 8
awardees and celebrating their higher education goals. Additionally, we
are pleased to honor Cathy Mercado as our keynote speaker. Cathy, the
Executive Director of the Merrimack Valley Housing Partnership, is a
lifelong resident of Lowell, and a former LHA Homeownership Voucher
participant. Cathy is extremely involved in the community and her story
will no doubt inspire our scholarship recipients and all those in
attendance. 

Please RSVP to LYAPScholarship@gmail.com. If you cannot make it this year,
please consider a monetary donation. Your continued support helps to ensure
a higher education for our youth. 

mailto:LYAPScholarship@gmail.com


Email
LYAPScholarship@gmail.com

Address
350  Moody St., P.O. Box 1103 Lowell, MA 01854

Katie Sadlier, President
Kelsey Tauer, Clerk

Sherry Giblin, Treasurer
Mark Briere

LeeAnn Conners
Ken Khirv

978-364-5367
Phone

30th Annual Philip L. Shea Scholarship Awards Reception
Thursday, June 20, 2024

Dragonfly Cafe
5 - 7pm

SPONSORSHIP OPPORTUNITIES:

Gold Sponsor $600 - $999

Silver Sponsor $300 - $599

Bronze Sponsor $1 - $299

Platinum Sponsor $1,000+

Please make checks payable to: Lowell Youth Activities Program

Custom  $____________

DONOR INFORMATION:
Name

Business Name

Mailing Address

Phone Number

Email Address

Will you be in attendance? NOYES # of Attendees


